We Love Sharing Our Strata Knowledge…

Thanks Strata, as a wrap up here are some useful links from 2017...

- We shared our strata knowledge through our new resource
 library
- •We listened to you and launched our new <u>brand</u> and website
- We developed <u>strata by-law and meeting templates</u> for the new strata laws
- We <u>tweeted</u>, 54 times sharing the latest in strata law
- We posted, 45 times on <u>LinkedIn</u> with the latest updates
- We collected for over 600 new <u>levy debt recovery</u> matters plus our regulars
- We expanded our <u>team</u> to better service the strata industry

We're taking a break from 5.30pm 21 December 2017 and returning on 15 January 2018.

We wish you and your families a safe and happy 'Festive Season' and look forward to working with you in 2018.

For NSW strata legal or levy collection advice please contact us here or call 02 9562 1266, we're happy to assist.